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Dear Parent(s),				

My name is Mrs. Jartress Castillo and I am your child or children’s gifted teacher this year. I look forward to working with them on a variety of units this school year. The gifted program focuses on problem solving, creative and critical thinking, and so much more. In addition, the units are designed to meet the needs of the gifted students and challenge them. Furthermore, the instruction that is provided in gifted classes are aligned with the curriculum that is provided by the general education teacher. My goal is to support your child or children according to their needs so that they can be successful academically and socially. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please contact me by phone or via email. My email is castija@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us and my phone number is (706)910-4116. Also, I have attached an overview of the curriculum that we will cover this school year according to your child’s grade level along with a supply list. Thank you for allowing me to work with your child this school year. 



Sincerely,
Mrs. Jartress Castillo
Mrs. Jartress Castillo, Ed.S
image1.jpeg




